
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

It’s been so lovely getting to know the children and meet some of you over the last two weeks.  The children have 
settled into the new school year brilliantly and I am very proud of them all!  I hope you will find our new News-
letters useful.  They will be coming home every fortnight and will celebrate some of the lovely things the children 
have been doing in school, along with some helpful information.  Mrs Maughan 

Our Year 6 have been creating self portraits in the Käthe Kollwitz 

style. 

Join us for a ‘cuppa’ and cake to raise funds for a fantastic cause. 

Any raffle prizes would be most welcome. 

If you would like to donate some cakes, we would be most grate-

ful.  Please drop them at the school office on the morning.  

We have been making maps  

of the continents. 

Our Year 1’s enjoying our fantastic outdoor spaces. 

Event Dates and Dates for your Diary 2022-2023 

Date Time Event Year What Do I Need? 

Thurs 28th 

Sept 
1.30pm MacMillan Coffee Morning  

Parents/

Carers 

Join us for a ‘cuppa’ and cake to raise funds for 

a fantastic cause.  

Fri 29th Sept 

R, Y1 & Y2 – 

10.30am 

Y3, Y4, Y5 & Y6 – 

1.30pm  

Harvest Festival 

All welcome at Christ the King 

Church  

Parents/

Carers 

Join us in a celebration service and watch the 

children sing and read poems.  Donations for 

the Foodbank would be most grateful.  Please 

send them into school on the morning  

Tues 17th Oct 2.00-6.00pm Parents’ Evening All Slots will be available to book online soon.  

Tues 24th Oct 
Nursery 3pm-4pm 

Reception – Y6  
Halloween Disco  All Dress to impress!  

Fri 27th Oct All Day Non Uniform Day All We welcome donations for our bottle tombola  

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     



Holiday Closing date 
Teacher Training Days 

school closed to children 
Date re-opens for children 

October Half Term Friday 27th October 2022  Monday 6th November  

Teacher Training Day Friday 1st December 2022 Teacher Training Day Monday 4th December 

Christmas Tuesday 19th December  Thursday 4th January 

Teacher Training Day Wednesday 3rd January Teacher Training Day  

February Half Term Friday 16th February  Monday 26th February 

Easter Thursday 28th March  Monday 15th April 

May Half Term Friday 24th May  Monday 3rd June 

Summer  Friday 19th July   

Teacher Training Days Monday 22nd & Tuesday 23rd 

July 

Teacher Training Days  

    

 

From next week, children can come to school dressed in PE kits on PE days. This means they will spend less time getting 

changed and more time having fun in lessons. It will also reduce the number of missing items. 

 

As the colder weather comes, children can wear tracksuits as well as shorts to stay warm. We have a logo tracksuit you can 

purchase on our uniform website or a plain navy tracksuit from any supermarket or uniform retailer.  

Please continue to wear a red top. T shirts with a logo or plain red ones are fine. Thank you 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://studentuniform.co.uk/bowj044/bowj-fal-t030-roy./  

 

 

https://studentuniform.co.uk/bowj044/bowj-fal-t030-roy./

